
Subject: Re: Grant Award
From: Leonardo Magana <maganaleonardo@hotmail.com>
Date: 12/05/2017 01:53 PM
To: Darin <darin@lani.org>

excellent 

thank you

I'm back to Los Angeles if you need me

________________________________

From: Darin <darin@lani.org>
Sent: Monday, December 4, 2017 9:43 AM
To: Ana M. Ricardo; Don Swartz; Fr. John Bakas; Jacob Segal; Leonardo Magana; Marc 
Tavakoli; Vanessa Rivera
Subject: Grant Award 

Hi Everyone,

I hope you all had a great weekend.  I just wanted to inform you all that the BLQ BID was 
awarded the LANI Maintenance Matching Fund Grant again this year.  It is in the amount of 
$3,000 and will be applied toward the play equipment we have planned on the Normandie 
Plaza.

Take care,

Darin French

Program Manager

Los Angeles Neighborhood Initiative

800 S. Figueroa Street, Ste. 970

Los Angeles, CA 90017

213/627-1822 x13

213/627-1821 fax

darin@lani.org
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